
TOWN OF EMMET ZONING NOTICE  

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Emmet Zoning Board will hold a public hearing on April 24, 2019 

at 7:30 P.M. at the Emmet Town Hall. The Town of Emmet Zoning Board will consider the following 

requests: 

 1. A request from Charles Hutchins N8779 Hwy Q Watertown, Wi. to change the zoning district from A-

G General Agricultural to R-C Recreational located at W5710 Hwy CW, a part of the E1/2 of the SE1/4 in 

Section 35 and part of the NW1/4 of the SW1/4 in Section 36. 

 2. A request from Lori Naylor N550 Highview Rd. Ixonia, Wi. for a Conditional Use Permit to construct 2 

mini warehouses, located at W6019 Hwy R, a part of the NW1/4 of the NW1/4 in Section 35. An R-D 

Rural Development District.  

Phyllis Westenberg, Zoning Administrator     


